
THE  ANGLICAN  ARCHBISHOP  OF
U.S.A.  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Friday morning March 17/30, 2018, the Anglican Archbishop
of  U.S.A.  Most  Reverend  Michael  Curry  visited  the  Holy
Sepulchre and Patriarchate, escorted by a small team of his
associates and the Anglican Archbishop in Jerusalem Mr. Suheil
Dawani.

The Most Reverend Archbishop was received by H.H.B. our Father
and  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem  Theophilos  and  Hagiotaphite
Fathers.

At this meeting His Beatitude spoke about the Churches of the
Holy  Land,  which  are  the  visible  witness  of  Christ’s
revelation, continuing Christ’s mission through their pastoral
care and thanked him for his support to these Churches.

On the occasion of this visit and the forthcoming Feast of
Easter, His Beatitude offered the Archbishop Mr. Michael Curry
engolpion and his escorts blessings from Jerusalem.

From Secretariat-General
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